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Hi Raewyn 
(Cc. Wayne H)
Wellington Mayoral Forum 9.00-11.00am  Friday 29 July

On the 29th, we will be briefing the Mayoral Forum on Commission decisions on all of our
Wellington work streams in advance of publicly releasing an update on progress on 3 August
(TBC).
We will be requesting that the people present keep the material presented confidential until its
release.

Transport is one of the work streams, but most of the meeting will focus on the Wairarapa –
being the most substantive issue under consideration at this time.  
You’re very welcome to attend the whole session if you wished.

You might prefer a meeting with just NZTA and the Commission for 30 mins in Wgtn on Monday
1 August or thereabouts.  I’d be happy to arrange that.

I understand your diary is quite full this week, so I’ll catch you next week to update you on the
Commission’s work before Friday’s CEs Forum.

Regards

Lead Adviser – Reorganisation
Local Government Commission Mana Kāwanatanga Ā Rohe
DDI  | Extn: | 
147 Lambton Quay | P O Box 5362, Wellington 6140, New Zealand |  www.lgc.govt.nz
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